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Project History
• June 8, 2006: Council Meeting – Warren Struss, former PARD Director, committed to 

naming a future disc golf course for retiring Council Member Raul Alvarez

• “Solo Star”, now Little Walnut Creek Greenbelt, property was identified as a 
potential site of new disc golf course
• A disc golf course did not materialize at this location 

• 2011 – Disc Golf Course was built in the southwest portion of Roy G. Guerrero 
Colorado River Metro Park
• Staff is recommending this disc golf course to be named for Council Member Raul Alvarez



Site Location



COMMUNITY CONSIDERATION 

•Guerrero Family

•Montopolis Neighborhood Association

•Disc Golf Association 



Chapter 14-1-37: Park Naming Policy

• A park feature in a park facility may be dedicated to an individual or group to 
recognize a culturally significant contribution, other valuable contribution, or 
creditable service to the park system or the community without naming or 
renaming the park facility in which the feature is located. A plaque recognizing a 
deserving individual or group may be placed by the park feature without naming 
or renaming the park facility in which the plaque is placed. Additional plaques 
recognizing other individuals or groups may be placed at the same feature 
location. Each plaque may be removed only when the park feature is removed and 
repurposed into another park feature. Naming a park feature can be done 
administratively without City Council approval.



Example of a Park Feature Sign 

• Size – 24”x 48”

• All vinyl color/typeface design 
elements

• Anti-graffiti coating



QUESTIONS?
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